
From: noreply@boston.gov.uk <noreply@boston.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 9:31 AM 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: New Planning Application Comment 
 

 

Your details 

Title:  

First name: Emma  

Last name: Perry 

Email address:  

Contact number:  

 

Customer address 

Selected address: 

5 Lychgate View 

Old Leake 

Boston 

Lincolnshire 

PE22 9PL 

 

Your Comment 

What is the 
planning application 
number? 

B/24/0052 

What is the nature 
of your 
representation? 

Objection 

What is your 
comment? 

I think it is great that the old house and the land will be sorted out as 

it looks a mess at the minute. However I think it’s crazy that 4 houses 
will be squashed in such a small space. Parking is already bad enough 
for the residents of Lychgate View. It is right next to a busy pub, which 
brings in a lot of cars. It is also close to two schools, which also brings 
in a lot of traffic and parked cars. The new houses will be right at the 
top of the road causing more hazards when trying to pull out of 
Lychgate view. It would make more sense to have 2-3 houses built and 

provide more parking for the houses than squash 4 houses in with 
what looks like awkward parking spaces. If you build 4 houses, it will 
bring more parked cars down Lychgate view as there wont be enough 
parking for the new houses. Most houses have 2 cars and there are 
only 6 spaces. It would be nice for the current residents to be taking 

into consideration.  

 
 


